
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                   PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

High Street, Penrith NSW 2750 
Tel: (02) 4721 2158 

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 
24 November 2020 

Stage 1 Party Day 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
To celebrate the end of another school year we are having a party day at school on 
Tuesday 15 December.  There will be no cost involved.  
 
What is happening? 
Students will participate in Christmas themed activities with a variety of Stage 1 
teachers throughout the day.  
 
What are students to wear? 
Students may wear sun safe Christmas colours, or they may want to wear their 
favourite Christmas t-shirt. Please ensure your child wears closed-in shoes.  
 
What about party food? 
Due to COVID 19 restrictions, as well as a number of our students having allergies to 
certain foods, the students will not be permitted to share food so please send only 
enough food for your child.  
 
We encourage you to decorate your child’s lunch box with Christmas stickers or 
bows, or perhaps send it in a Christmas gift bag.  

 
* Some suggestions for suitable party food include: 

-  Christmas coloured fruit pieces such as kiwifruits and strawberries, or 
red and green apples, or grapes.  
- Christmas coloured vegetables such as celery, cucumber and 
capsicum and cherry tomatoes.    
- Use a cookie cutter to cut a sandwich into a star shape or Christmas 
tree 
- Fairy bread sandwich where the filling is sprinkles 
- Bake some cupcakes and ice with green or red icing 
- Include a small amount of lollies  
 

We are all very excited about the activities we have planned and look forward to the 
day. 
 
From the Stage One Teachers 
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